

CITY OF SAINT PAUL

OFFICE OF THE CITY COUNCIL
310 CITY HALL
15 WEST KELLOGG BOULEVARD
SAINT PAUL, MN 55102-1615

Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer EMAIL: <u>legislativehearings@ci.stpaul.mn.us</u> PHONE: (651) 266-8585 FAX: (651) 266-8574

January 24, 2019

Abraham Rubio 15442 Lesley Ln Eden Prairie MN 55346

VIA US MAIL

Re: Appeal for Property at 622 Bush Avenue

Dear Mr. Rubio:

This is to confirm that on January 22, 2019 at the Legislative Hearing, Marcia Moermond, the Legislative Hearing Officer recommended that the City Council waive the vacant building fee for 90 days.

The City Council Public Hearing is on February 27, 2019 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 City Hall. Please let me know by February 22nd if you plan on attending so we can request a Spanish interpreter. If I don't hear from you, I will assume you don't wish to appeal.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563.

Sincerely,

/s/

Mai Vang Legislative Hearing Coordinator

c: Rich Singerhouse Matt Dornfeld Tom Friel